

...putting children at the heart of all we think, say and do

Wednesday 4th June 2025

Dear Parents and Carers,

Eid al-Adha is an important religious holiday observed by many in our school community, and we recognise the significance of this day for our students, families, and staff.

I wanted to remind you that your child is **permitted 1 authorised absence** (religious observance) to celebrate Eid al-Adha with family and friends. If Eid falls on a school day, the expectation is that your child is back in school and in lessons as normal the following day.

I would also like to remind you that **Monday 9th June is INSET day** and school will be closed. Children are expected to attend as normal on Tuesday 10th June for their **Eid parties** – children can wear comfortable/party clothes and bring in some party food (<u>nut free</u> and <u>not</u> to be shared).

We wish all those celebrating a joyful and blessed Eid.

Kind regards,

Mr C Rose

Acting Headteacher

... putting children at the heart of all we think, say and do

T:



